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Welcome to the Corpus Christi Cone Zone
Ayers Edition

The latest information on the Ayers Pedestrian project direct to your inbox!

Construction Updates

Curb and Gutter Install Starts Next Week

This week, the Contractor
continued street excavating,
subgrade compaction, and
limestone base along the
West side of Ayers Street
from McArdle Road to Nemec
Street. This work is expected
to continue over the next
several weeks.

Next week, the contractor will
begin the install of new curbs
and gutters starting at Gollihar
Road and moving South. 

Safety is a top priority, so motorists and pedestrians are reminded to be aware of the work
zone, follow all traffic control devices, and use alternate routes to avoid delays.

All work is weather permitting.
﻿
Closures & Changes Include:

Johanna Street to Crosstown/SPID Interchange (Northbound) – The outside thru
lane on Ayers Street will be closed approaching the Crosstown/SPID interchange.
This lane closure will continue through the underpass of SPID. This closure will not
impact access to the eastbound frontage road.
Johanna Street to Crosstown/SPID Interchange (Southbound) - The left turn lane
and median openings will be closed.
Crosstown/SPID Interchange to McArdle Road – Northbound Ayers Street will be
CLOSED at the Crosstown/SPID Interchange intersection. Motorists must use
alternate detour routes such as the SH 286 northbound frontage road, Gollihar
Road, Kostoryz Road, or McArdle Road to access local businesses between the
frontage road and McArdle Road.
McArdle Road to Gollihar Road (Northbound) – Ayers Street will be closed to
northbound thru traffic at the intersection at McArdle Road. Thru traffic is required to
follow the McArdle Road detour and avoid local and residential side streets.
McArdle Road to Gollihar Road (Southbound) - Ayers Street will be reduced to one
lane, one-way traffic flow in the southbound direction only. Access to all local
businesses is provided.
Ayers Street and Gollihar Road Intersection – The outside thru lane on Ayers
Street, in the southbound direction only, will be closed approaching the Gollihar
Road intersection. 
SH 358 Frontage Road (Eastbound) – The shared thru left turn lane will be closed.

Email Updates - Tell Your Neighbors To Sign Up!

Good News! You are already receiving the
email alerts for construction. We need your help
in spreading the word to neighboring
businesses on Ayers.

Sign Up for Email News

The Corpus Christi Police Department would like to remind our community not to drink and
drive this holiday season.

Don't forget: It's illegal to discharge fireworks inside the City Limits, including the beach.
So if you see them, report them at 361-886-2600. Do not call 911.

Calling Ayers Businesses

We are looking for businesses along the Ayers
Construction corridor who would like to be featured
in an upcoming newsletter. The feature is free and
open to all businesses along the construction path.
Email us at MelanieL@cctexas.com to let us
know you would like to participate.
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